



W: www.trinitystpeters.org
T: 01704 876391

F: 01704 831746

Friday 11th September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

On **Friday 18th September**, the pupils in Year 6 will be learning about what will happen to their bodies during puberty as part of our Science and Relationship Sex Education curriculum. This would have been taught in the Summer term of Year 5, however we appreciate this can be a sensitive topic for some, so we decided to cover this upon their return to school.

The content will cover body changes of boys and girls, why these changes happen and how these changes may affect them emotionally as well as physically. The children will be spilt into two groups; boys and girls and the sessions will be led by Mr Curragh/Mr King and Mrs Martin respectively. This is an important part of your child's education as they begin to 'grow up' and prepare for life in their teenage years.

If you have any questions about this, please contact us via the Y6 email account: Y6@tsp.sefton.school

Yours sincerely,

Mr Curragh Mr King Mrs Martin

